
 

 
 
 

 

 

Friday 11 July 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                     

Battlefields Trip: Thursday 23 October 2025 – Saturday 25 October 2025 

I am delighted to be writing to you to invite you to a Parent/ Carer Information evening on Thursday 

11 September 2025, 5.00pm - 6.00pm in the Main Hall. This information evening will outline the 

final itinerary for each day of the trip and will provide a complete list of items students will require 

for the duration of the trip.  

We are departing The Hamble School at approximately 6.00am on Thursday 23 October 2025 

travelling with Horseman Coaches to Dover. From here we will sail with P&O ferries to Calais 

before travelling by coach to our accommodation. We will return to The Hamble School at 

approximately 6.30pm on Saturday 25 October 2025.   

As a reminder, the total cost of the trip is £528. This will need to be paid in full on Scopay by no 

later than Tuesday 16 September 2025. The payment schedule is below for your reference. If for 

any reason your child can no longer attend the trip please note that refunds can only be given 

when a replacement student has been found and their deposit paid to the school.  

Deposit:  £75 deposit  Already paid (minimum)  

Payment 1:  £150 payment  Due 6 June 2025 

Payment 2:  £151 payment  Due 4 July 2025 

Payment 3:  £152 payment  Due 5 September 2025 

If your child is travelling on a non-UK passport please can you contact us as soon as possible to 

discuss some additional paperwork that may need completing. Without this paperwork your child 

may be unable to travel to France.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

If you have any questions or queries please email me through: 

general@thehambleschool.co.uk. Please allow 48 hours for a response.   

Your faithfully  

 

Miss T Bailey 

Head of History 

 

 
If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


